FRIENDS OF THE SOLENT SCHOOLS

Solent Dragons and Daffodils Disco
Solent Junior School- Friday 1st March

Hello again,

We are excited to announce our first Junior School event of 2024- The Solent
Dragons and Daffodils Disco will be taking place on Friday 1st March 2024

Lower School Disco- 5:00 pm - 6:30 pm
Upper School Disco- 6:45 pm - 8:15 pm

The disco will take place on St David's Day, so children are invited to embrace the
theme of ‘Dragons and Daffodils’ and wear something fun that reflects this-
costumes are fun but please remember you are coming to a disco so make sure you
can still dance the night away! There may even be prizes for the best costume on the
day! YOU DO NOT HAVE TO DRESS UP BUT YOU CAN IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO!

Tickets will cost £6 and include a fabulously fun disco, unlimited squash, a hot dog
snack, portion of candyfloss and 2 glow sticks. As with all of our events, tickets are
available from PTA Events (www.pta-events.co.uk/thesolentschools) Please make
sure you fully complete all fields on the form and indicate who will be collecting your
child on the night. It may seem excessive but it is essential that we have this
information in order to keep all the children safe.

Please keep your eyes peeled for class signs when you drop off in the top
playground. When you find your class sign, please do not drop and run, we need to
make sure all children are signed in by their adults.

These events cannot run unless we are able to recruit enough parent volunteers, if
you can give up a couple of hours to help out at one or both of the discos please
indicate this on your booking- we may even be able to give you a hot dog, some
candy floss and as much squash as you can drink on the day! Thank you all in
advance!

We cannot wait to see you all there,

The Friends of the Solent Schools
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Hants, PO6 1DH
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